
 
 

 

BEAVERS FAMILY DENTISTRY FINANCIAL POLICY 

 

All of us at Beavers Family Dentistry are happy to have you as a patient. We are committed to 
providing you with the highest quality dental care using only the best technology and materials 
available in the market today. Dental treatment is an excellent investment in an individual’s medical 
care and emotional well-being. It is our goal to help you receive the dental care you need and 
deserve that allows you to enjoy a healthy, beautiful smile. Let us take a moment to review the 
financial policy of our practice.  

As a courtesy to you, we can accept assignment of benefit payments from many insurance 

companies. This step will reduce your immediate, out-of-pocket expenditures. The outlined estimate 

we provide is based on limited information obtained from your insurance company. We expect you 

to pay your estimated share of the total fee at your visit. Dental insurance rarely pays all of the 

charges, and you are always responsible for the total amount. The fees charged for services rendered 

are the usual and customary fees charged to all of our patients for similar services.  

Insurance coverage varies greatly between policies, and your policy may base its allowance on a fee 

schedule that might not coincide with our fees. Insurance usually covers 80%-100% of simple care 

(cleanings, x-rays, exams, etc.) and 50% of major work (onlays, crowns, etc.) However, these figures 

can be altered significantly by the tenets of differing plans. Please feel free to ask about any financial 

concerns you may have, including insurance estimations.   

You must provide us with the necessary names, addresses, and identification numbers along with 

proof of insurance eligibility if you would like us to bill your insurance company for you. If your 

insurance company does not remit payment within 60 days, the unpaid balance will be due from you. 

We may add a billing fee to all accounts 60 days past due.  

We accept cash, check, VISA, and Mastercard as options to meet your portion of the fee. Many 

emergency and cosmetic procedures require full payment at time of service. In addition, other 

financial options are available for our patients. These arrangements must be made with a financial 

coordinator prior to scheduling your treatment.  

We value you as a patient of our practice. Our goal is to avoid any misunderstandings by informing 

you of our policies. If you have any questions about your financial obligations, please feel free to 

discuss them with any of our dedicated staff members. 

Sincerely,  

Jonathan P. Beavers Leah G. Beavers  Mark E. Beavers 

 

Patient/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________  Date: _____________ 


